
 

NOTICE #21-2019: Reminder re: Submission of Certificate of Character for Hauliers 

to enter the Port of Point Lisas 

 
 

September 16th, 2019 

 

 

Effective September 11th, 2019 all Hauliers are required to submit a Certificate of Character 

that is no more than six (6) months old as a prerequisite for obtaining any type of pass to 

enter the Port of Point Lisas.   This includes daily, weekly, monthly and annual passes.  

 

The Port of Point Lisas is an International Ship and Port Facility (ISPS) compliant facility and 

as such maintain procedures to ensure proper access control in compliance with the ISPS 

Code and to provide a secure environment for all port users. 

 

Thanking you in advance for your understanding. 

 

For further information or clarification, kindly contact PLIPDECO’s Security Department at 

Tel: 679-7233 or Mr. Kevin Douglas, Security Operations Manager at Tel: 636 2201, Ext 2245. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: plipdeco@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


